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Mail-in voting is the most convenient and fair method for Oregonians to vote. Making 

in-person voting the norm will make it harder for people to participate in our 

democracy. Getting to the polls on election day creates a burden for residents who 

may not have means of transport, access to childcare, or difficulty getting time off 

work. I am against this measure.  


